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I believe that a permit to purchase will significantly hinder the ability of oregonian to 

purchase firearms.  With fees to submit a 4473, fees to get a concealed carry license 

and now fees to get a permit to purchase,  it will create financial hardship on law 

abiding oregonians. The fact that none of the counties in Oregon have a plan, nor the 

manpower to implement the training and qualification (live fire requirement), anyone 

wishing to purchase a firearm will be unable until the sheriff's implement a process.  It 

will also put most gun dealers out of business due to the fact that no one will be able 

to purchase.  I believe this is a direct violation of the 2nd amendment.   


